Foundation Stage Celebration Newsletter Summer Term 2021

RE

In RE we have been learning about Pentecost. We discovered how the Holy Spirit visited the Disciples. In Relationship, Health and Education the children listened to the story of Creation. We also discussed our uniqueness, including celebrating differences and individual gifts, as well as exploring the individual's relationship with the wider world.

Liturgy

We looked at our school's Mission Statement and thought about ways we could show love to others.









Traditional Tales

Our topic this term has been 'Traditional tales'. We have read 'Little Red Hen' and 'The Three Billy Goats Gruff'. The children have enjoyed retelling the stories and pretending to be the characters. We enjoyed a fabulous book day and the children loved coming to school dressed as their favourite character.

We have also been learning about 'Healthy Living' and the children made a yummy fruit salad.

Maths

We have been really busy in maths this term have been learning how to count in twos (using socks!), adding numbers together, finding doubles, problem solving and finding one more and one less.













Farmer Gow's

The sun was shining as we went on our very first school trip. We got on a big coach and visited Farmer Gow's. We got the chance to feed some very large sheep and held the chicks. We went on a walk around the farm and fed the goats and cows, we saw the White Horse Hill in the distance and a train going by.

We had some time to climb in the barn and we played on the play park - we had a fabulous time!

We were lucky to have some butterflies in class this term. They came into the classroom as tiny caterpillars, they grew bigger and then turned into chrysalises and then formed butterflies. We let them free and they flew away to start their own lives!





Sports Day

We had our first ever Sports Day and we had a brilliant time. We enjoyed all the races and everyone tried their best.









Thank you for all of your help and support during this very busy term. We have all thoroughly enjoyed teaching your children during their first year in school, they have all been amazing. We hope you have a wonderful summer and enjoy the break.



